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World Renowned Educationists Share their Expertise in 

Managing Human Capital in the World Cities 
 

 Around 150 local and international academics and educational professionals attended the 
one-day international conference on “Managing Human Capital in World Cities” which was held at the 
University of Hong Kong today (December 4).  More than 20 renowned educational theoreticians 
and practitioners from Nylonkong – New York, London and Hong Kong, and Asia shared their views 
on managing human capital in the world cities.  
 
 The Financial Secretary of The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region, 
the Honourable Mr John Tsang Chun-wah, delivered a luncheon keynote speech for the Conference 
talk about how Hong Kong can strengthen collaboration with cities like London and New York to 
provide effective education tailored to the rapidly changing times. “The recent financial crisis has 
highlighted the vulnerability of our economies in this era of globalisation.  It has also 
reaffirmed the need to nurture talent to cope with the challenges of a more inter-connected 
world. The best way to achieve this is by embracing the spirit of co-operation between cities 
and nations that has proved critical in overcoming the economic difficulties”, said Mr Tsang. 
 
 The Conference provides a platform to enhance the international academic exchange and 
promote educational research and collaboration.  Speakers from three main world cities inspired 
participants on promotion of human capital, nurturing and attracting talents, education reform and 
student learning.  Speakers from different parts of Asia including Singapore, Taiwan, South Korea 
and Japan also demonstrated the unique Asian experiences in education to echo to their sharing. 
 
 Being part of the Managing World Cities International Conference series, this Conference is 
co-organized by The Faculty of Social Sciences, The Hong Kong Educational Research Association 
(HKERA), The Hong Kong Institute of Education; Faculty of Education, the Chinese University of 
Hong Kong; and the Information Services Department, HKSAR Government.  This is also an 
academic conference to celebrate the 25th Anniversary of HKERA. 
 
 Managing World Cities International Conference is a regular event of Managing World Cities: 
Hong Kong-London-New York global research initiative, aiming to establish a tripartite research 
collaboration focused on policy and management challenges in these three world’s great cities with a 
view to extending the frontiers of academic research and enabling policy learning to take place across 
the three cities. 
 
Notes to Editors: 
1. Please visit <http://www.hku.hk/socsc/mwc/09/press.html> for photos of the event. 
2. For programme rundown and other information, please visithttp://www.hku.hk/socsc/mwc. 
3. For media enquiries, please contact: 
 Miss Vanessa Sit, Faculty of Social Sciences, HKU (Tel: 2859 2983 / 9267 8877  email: 
 vansit@hku.hk)  
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